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TÄHELEPANU! Tegemist on väljastpoolt asutust saabunud kirjaga. Tundmatu saatja korral palume linke ja faile 

mitte avada!  

 
Dear CTIF members  

 

 

We would like to kindly remind you to cooperate with the research of our 

colleagues - please read more in the attachment and below.  

 

 

Deadline for the answers: February 29, 2024!  

 

 

Best regards.  

Neza Strmole  

CTIF Office  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

-------- Original Message --------  

Subject: request for information on electric and hibrid vehicles  

Date: 2024-02-06 11:27  

From: CTIF Office < contact@ctif.org>  

To:  

 

   

 

Dear CTIF members  

 

Please find in the attachment the letter of BG Zoltán FÜLEP, National  

Inspector General for Fire Services (National Directorate General for  

Disaster Management, MoI) to the CTIF Ordinary Members, CTIF National  

Committees.  

 

In this letter we would like to ask our Colleagues to provide  

information about their experiences with fires and accidents of electric  

and hybrid vehicles, and we would like to use these experiences and  

incorporate them into domestic regulations and procedures.  

 

We expect answers by 15th February 2024, at the latest.  

 

If you have more questions, contacts are in the attachment.  

 

mailto:contact@ctif.org


Best regards  

Neza Strmole  

CTIF Office  

--  

--    

 


